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Louie Azzolini
From: EAO1 [EAO1@mveirb.nt.ca]
Sent:  Thursday, November 02, 2000 3:27 PM

To: Ranjit Soniassy (F-mait); Kathryn Emmett (E-mail}; Stephen Harbicht (E-mail); lannick Lamirande
(E-mail}; Doug Tate (E-mail}; Kart Lauten {E-mail}; Canadian Zinc Corporation (E-mail); Marie
Adams (E-mail) .

Subject: Drafting the CZN Work Plan and Terms of Reference

Could you please provide your initial thoughts on the attached draft work plan and draft Terms of Reference
for the Canadian Zinc Corporation's Environmental Assessments. | am preparing similar products for the
Paramount Arrowhead and Boive Lake EA.

Sincerely,

Luciano Azzolini

Environmental Assessment Officer

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
Phone: 867-873-9189

Fax: 867-920-4761

email: eao1 @MVEIRB.NT.CA
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